
GOVERNMENT OF PUNJAB 
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 

(Border Area Development Division) 
 

To 
 
 Sh. Bal Ram, 
 Deputy Adviser (SP-N) 
 Planning Commission, 
 (State Plan Division), 
 Government of India, 
 New Delhi. 
  
 No.4/2-PSPB-RO(BADP)-06/16982 
 Dated,Chandigarh,the   16th November,2006 
 
Subject:Development measures for Punjab 
 
1. Kindly refer to your letter No. M-13048/PB/05-SP-N dated 25/10/2006 on the 

subject cited above. 

2. We have been asked to submit detailed proposals on five items.  Kindly find 

enclosed herewith the proposals for the following three items: 

 Item (i)-     Increased allocation under BADP 
 
 Item  (iv)-  Industrial incentives for the border districts of the State 
 

Item (v)-    Compensation to the farmers for the land situated across the    border 
fencing 

 
3. As regards item (ii)-Debt relief package and item (iii) – Enhancement of 

borrowing limit of the State,  the State Government is pursuing separate proposals with 

Ministry of Finance (GoI)/commercial banks and LIC respectively. 

 

        ( Satish Chandra ) 
Secretary Planning 

16/11/2006 
 

 


